
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

As an avid trout fisherman in Pa, I urge you NOT to pass the proposed 

changes in regulations for the DHALO areas. The new rules would go 

against the very reasons the program was started in the first place and it is 

hard to see how they will accomplish any of the stated goals.  Young 

people can (and do) fish DHALO streams now. The regulations would be 

more complicated and hard to enforce. Decreased size limits could harm 

wild trout populations. DHALO is currently an extremely popular 

program. There is no need to mess with it. 

Respectfully,        (Name) 
(Address) 

        (Phone) 


